

Children's Patient Advisory Council (CPAC) New Member Application Form

I'm interested in becoming an active member of the Children's Patient Advisory Council at Children's Memorial Hermann Hospital (CMHH) and I...

- have talked with my parents or guardians about CPAC.
- can meet for CPAC meetings on the 3rd Tuesday of every month and attend extra events throughout the year.
- am willing to share my thoughts and ideas about the hospital with other group members.
- am between 10 and 17 years of age.
- have asked another adult other than my parent or guardian for a recommendation.
- am or have been a patient at Children's Memorial Hermann Hospital.

About Me

Name:			
City	State	Zip	
Phone number:	Cell Phone number:		
Can you receive text messages a	at this cell phone number?		
E-mail:			
Birth Date:	T-Shirt Size:		
Your Signature:			
Parent's Name:			
Parent's E-mail:			
Parent's Cell Phone number:			

Application

Why would you like to be on the council?					
What are you past or current volunteer experiences at Children's Memorial Hermann Hospital or in your community?					
m your community.					
Have you ever participated on a board or council before?					

ill the	ese affect yo	our time commitment to CPAC?
		nprovements or ideas for Children's Memorial Hermann Hospital that you g to CPAC? (**Please circle one**)
YES	NO	NOT RIGHT NOW
f yes, p	lease briefly	explain:
• • •	•	•
Vhat cl	linics, units	, and/or physicians have you received care from at CMHH?



Children's Patient Advisory Council Recommendation Form

Please ask any adult, other than your parent or guardian, to fill out this portion of the application. Adult's name: Phone number: I recommend _____ for the Children's Patient Advisory Council because:

Parental Approval

Parent/Guardian's Name:	
Signature:	

Please return this application by Friday August 4, 2017
Please include the About Me, Application Questions, Parental Approval, and Recommendation Letter.

Complete this application and mail to: Children's Memorial Hermann Hospital ATTN: Child Life 6411 Fannin Drive Houston, TX 77030

If you have any questions about the Children's Patient Advisory Council, please email us at cpac@memorialhermann.org or visit the CPAC page on the Children's Memorial Hermann Hospital website under "Patients & Families"